
Superintendent’s Update 
June 20, 2018 

 
News from Around the District 

● This has been a very difficult week for the Auburn/Lewiston community as it mourns the passing of the 
Lewiston student who lost his life in a tragic accident at Range Pond. Our thoughts and prayers have been 
with the boy’s family as they cope with this unimaginable loss. 

● Members of the Building Committee and ELHS staff visited Hampden Academy and Mt. Blue High School 
as part of the new high school planning process. The tour will be take place at Sanford High School on 
Monday, June 18. Katy Grondin will be creating a slideshow to highlight all three tours that will be shared 
with the School Committee and posted on the Auburn School Department website. 

● Thank you Tom Kendall, Jenna Scriver and Alfreda Fournier for attending the Adult Education Graduation 
to represent the Committee and shake all the graduates hands. 

● ELHS has a first place winner in the Camden Conference in the Classroom Taylor Essay Contest! 
● ELHS student, Grant Hartley, is a Winkin Award Finalist for baseball. 
● ELHS Coach Rebecca Hefty was named KVAC Track and Field Coach of the Year for both Girls and Boys 

Track Teams! 
 
 
7:00: School Committee Agenda Items 
Information: 

Task Force Recommendations 

Michelle McClellan will share the Task Force recommendations for grading and reporting for grades 7-12. The Task 
Force met four times. The recommendations were accepted by a majority of the members present at the last 
meeting. The School Committee does not need to vote to accept the recommendations since the Task Force was 
created by the Superintendent.   

Spring Data 

Sue Dorris and Michelle McClellan will be sharing the school department’s Spring Universal Screening Data and 
Teacher Effectiveness Data. This data review is part of the School Committee’s goal: To support the 
implementation of Proficiency-based education within a framework of accountability. 

Business: 

Flexible Benefit Plan for Employees who work July - June 

Adam Hanson will share the flexible spending benefit plan before the School Committee votes. 

May Finance Report 

Members of the Finance Committee will share information from this month’s finance committee meeting and the 
May Finance Report. 

Enjoy your weekend! 

Katy 


